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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF: Drillers: Permit limbo hurts Pa.'s competitiveness 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/03/drillers-permit-limbo-hurts-pas-competitiveness.php 
 
CBS21: Drillers: Permit limbo hurts Pennsylvania's competitiveness 
http://local21news.com/news/local/drillers-permit-limbo-hurts-pennsylvanias-competitiveness-03-27-
2017 
 
Observer-Reporter: Drillers: Permit limbo hurts Pennsylvania’s competitiveness 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170326/drillers_permit_limbo_hurts_pennsylvaniax2019s_competitiveness_  
 
Allied News: PA Environmental Excellence Award winners announced 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/pa-environmental-excellence-award-winners-
announced/article_c40c7f6c-44d0-57bd-950f-187830a731c2.html 
 
Air 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Four groups sue Allegheny Technologies over permitted pollution 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article140538238.html 
 
Post-Gazette OPINION: Smelly air? There’s an app for that 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/03/26/Smelly-air-There-s-an-app-for-
that/stories/201703260122 
 
Post-Gazette: Air expo draws calls to action in Clairton 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/03/27/Air-Quality-Expo-draws-calls-to-action-in-
Clairton-Smell-PGH-app-pollution/stories/201703270086 
 
Allegheny Front: Groups Announce Plans to Sue Steel Plant for Air Pollution Violations 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/groups-announce-plans-to-sue-steel-plant-for-air-pollution-violations/  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Air-quality expo scheduled for Sunday just outside of Pittsburgh  
http://www.pghcitypaper.com/Blogh/archives/2017/03/24/air-quality-expo-scheduled-for-sunday-just-
outside-of-pittsburgh  
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Perry, Congress must act on climate issues 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2017/03/24/oped-perry-congress-must-act-
climate-issues/99580276/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate resolution deserves support 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-climate-resolution-deserves-support 
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abc27: EPA chief: Trump to undo Obama plan to curb global warming 
http://abc27.com/2017/03/27/epa-chief-trump-to-undo-obama-plan-to-curb-global-warming/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Climate change film features Salish Sea, US-Canada border 
http://www.centredaily.com/entertainment/celebrities/article140746058.html  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: A conservative still pushing for a carbon tax 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/03/27/A-conservative-
still-pushing-for-a-carbon-tax/stories/201703260133  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: Trump set to begin reversing Obama-era cutbacks in carbon dioxide 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/03/27/Trump-set-to-
begin-reversing-Obama-era-cutbacks-in-carbon-dioxide/stories/201703270103  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WNEP: Eco-friendly Corks Top Off Wine in the Poconos 
http://wnep.com/2017/03/23/eco-friendly-corks-top-off-wine-in-the-poconos/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Smoking snuffed out at park beaches 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/smoking-snuffed-out-at-park-beaches/article_fd1d4bf4-7b28-
5c7e-9821-24780f198354.html 
 
The Courier Express: Free workshop on supporting pollinators to be held March 29 in Elk County 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/free-workshop-on-supporting-pollinators-to-be-held-
march-in/article_8671ae6d-a0ca-535b-9446-4c371339ecb7.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Bucks County towns, parks battling ash tree infestations 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/bucks-county-towns-parks-battling-ash-tree-
infestations/article_8e338e76-1013-11e7-bfec-1bd26e4dc2c7.html 
 
Valley News Dispatch: Students travel from Grove City College to spruce up Roaring Run Trail in Kiski 
Township 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12106217-74/students-travel-from-grove-city-college-to-
spruce-up-roaring-run-trail  
 
Daily American: New chapter committed to protecting elk habitatations 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/new-chapter-committed-to-protecting-elk-
habitatations/article_93192c80-4429-55cb-bce9-d7caa6da609f.html  
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Review OPINION: Realistic energy options: The answer isn't blowing in the wind 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/12005316-74/realistic-energy-options-the-answer-
isnt-blowing-in-the-wind  
 
Beaver County Times: Forum designed to attract students to careers in energy, manufacturing 
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http://www.timesonline.com/news/business/forum-designed-to-attract-students-to-careers-in-energy-
manufacturing/article_1ed185ba-0f37-11e7-99d1-534d856c53bd.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Standard Speaker: Contaminated soil removed in Hazle Twp. 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/contaminated-soil-removed-in-hazle-twp-1.2170750 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Oil spill on Route 15 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/03/oil-spill-on-route-15/ 

 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Heating oil truck crashes 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032517/page/3/story/heating-oil-truck-crashes  
 
Valley News Dispatch: NRG dealing with decades old contamination issue, wants to 'pump and treat' 
groundwater 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12105328-74/nrg-dealing-with-decades-old-
contamination-issue-wants-to-pump-and-treat  
 
Mining 
 
Erie Times News: ‘War on coal’ talk doesn’t take damage into account: Letters to the editor 
http://www.goerie.com/opinion/20170327/war-on-coal-talk-doesnt-take-damage-into-account-letters-
to-editor 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pennlive: What to make of Gov. Wolf's mixed signals on Marcellus shale? 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/03/what_to_make_of_gov_wolfs_mixe.html#incart_river_inde
x 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Judge throws out challenge to DRBC authority over gas drilling in basin 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/03/24/judge-throws-out-challenge-to-drbc-authority-
over-gas-drilling-in-basin/?_ga=1.252707456.882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/NPR U.S. State Department Issues Permit For Keystone XL Pipeline 
http://www.npr.org/sections/thetwo-way/2017/03/23/521305788/state-department-set-to-certify-
keystone-xl-pipeline-is-in-national-interest?_ga=1.110552716.882895250.1471610849 
 
The Derrick: Drillers: Permit limbo hurts Pennsylvania's competitiveness 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/drillers-permit-limbo-hurts-pennsylvania-s-
competitiveness/article_6f48e236-90b5-5b67-b994-10ab5ad64aa9.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Firm files for properties; owners OK Columbia County land to be used for 
pipeline 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032517/page/1/story/firm-files-for-properties  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Property in pipeline’s path disputed 
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http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/03/property-in-pipelines-path-disputed/  
 
Endeavor-News:  Correspondence: JKLM responds (second letter down) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-03-25/Viewpoints/Correspondence.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Approved in Pa. and blocked in N.Y., a contentious shale project hangs in the 
balance 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/Contentious-Constitution-Pipeline-Marcellus-Shale-
project-hangs-in-legal-limbo.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Oil giants upending American shale turf 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/12103049-74/oil-giants-upending-american-shale-turf  
 
Tribune-Review: Drillers: Permit limbo hurts Pennsylvania's competitiveness 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/12120917-74/drillers-permit-limbo-hurts-pennsylvanias-
competitiveness  
 
Beaver County Times: Gas pipeline cutting through Beaver County will feed into Mariner East, other 
pipelines  
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/gas-pipeline-cutting-through-beaver-county-will-feed-into-
mariner/article_2bfd13ea-10ad-11e7-9141-435a4242b97e.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Times Today: Pipeline construction continues through local communities 
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/times-today-pipeline-construction-continues-through-local-
communities/html_5196c984-10b7-11e7-a0e8-33bbe3a36a8b.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell acquires eight additional property easements for ethane pipeline 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-acquires-eight-additional-property-easements-
for-ethane-pipeline/article_afc5a97c-10c5-11e7-80fc-67ab1f18c8b5.html  
 
Post-Gazette SPECIAL: Preparing for Chemical Valley Pt 1  
http://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/chemical-valley/life/  
 
Post-Gazette SPECIAL: Preparing for Chemical Valley Pt 2 
http://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/chemical-valley/economy/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: The partial meltdown at TMI was 38 years ago 
http://www.pennlive.com/life/2017/03/the_partial_meltdown_at_three.html#incart_river_home 
 
Waste 
 
Valley News Dispatch: As Pennsylvania's recycling mandate nears expiration, state eyes overhaul 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/11968800-74/as-pennsylvanias-recycling-mandate-nears-
expiration-state-eyes-overhaul  
 
Lebanon Daily News: Governor's award goes to Quittie Garbage Museum 
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http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/03/24/governors-award-goes-quittie-garbage-
museum/99537890/ 
 
Water 
 
WITF: Susquehanna River could feel effect of Trump budget 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/03/susquehanna-river-could-feel-effect-of-trump-budget.php 
 
Morning Call: LCA seeks arbitration to settle claim that Allentown 'padded' sewer rates 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-allentown-lehigh-county-authority-water-sewer-
lease-arbitration-20170323-story.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Speakers to talk vs. fluoride 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/speakers-to-talk-vs-fluoride/article_ce64489e-129a-11e7-
b819-8745c8ad1919.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Support clean water (editorial) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article140832063.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Waverly:  Construction for sewer upgrades expected to begin this summer 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_868bddb1-48e2-55d8-b663-cbbcd676d00a.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Seattle plant failure dumps millions of gallons of sewage 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article140869558.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Garden company sponsors $10 million prize in fight against algae 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article140773138.html  
 
Courier-Express:  Clearfield Borough Council OKs Nichols Street storm sewer work 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/clearfield-borough-council-oks-nichols-street-storm-
sewer-work/article_9acc8bb0-3ad0-53fa-bc9e-8db3fcf370e1.html  
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Firms combine PFC suits, seek money, tests for residents of Bucks, 
Montgomery counties 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/firms-combine-pfc-suits-seek-money-
tests-for-residents-of/article_33e003df-2d4b-5821-80b7-9a3c55359b1a.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pottstown Borough Authority oks 37M project at sewer plant 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20170323/pottstown-borough-authority-oks-37m-project-at-
sewer-plant 
 
Tribune-Review: An 'elevated' lead level isn't enough for Allegheny County to help some kids 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12075252-74/an-elevated-lead-level-isnt-enough-for-allegheny-
county-to-help-some  
 
Tribune-Review: Plum mulls testing school district water annually as a precaution 
http://triblive.com/local/plum/12100859-74/plum-mulls-testing-school-district-water-annually-as-a-
precaution 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Former glass plant to be auctioned off in Mt. Pleasant  
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Post-Gazette EDITORIAL: What bees need: This bumblebee needs protection for humans’ sake 
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protection-for-humans-sake/stories/201703270014  
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